
RV BOOSTER CLUB  

Nov. 4, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 

Location: The Shed (upstairs) 

Present: Janeen Anderson, Jane Briehl, Dana Sanflteben, Niki Bailey, Rosie Morrey, 

Nancy Nachreiner, Greg Prem, Brent Johnson, Luke Thatcher, Corey Schmidt, Sarah 

Schaller, Jaime Hegland, Aaron Prochaska 

Treasurer’s Report: ​No questions or concerns. 

Secretary’s Report:  

● October minutes - No questions or concerns. 

Old Business:  

● Booster Cards - Janeen still has many cards if you need some to sell.  We have 

made approximately $1000-$2000 so far.  Continue pushing sales.  

● Expired gatorade product (expired in October) - Jaime Hegland will distribute the 

rest of the expired gatorade to athletes/custodial staff.  

New 

● Boys basketball Hudl request $1350 - Luke Thatcher and Brent Johnson spoke of 

the need for both Hudl and Fast Model services for scouting reports on offense 

and defense, film sharing and stat breakdown.  Fast Model Services will allow for 

increased number of coach and player licenses.  

● Girls basketball Hudl request $1350 

● Boys basketball Fast $290 

● Any new representatives? - None 

● Concessions for winter sports - Will discuss in the next few weeks as decisions 

get made for winter sports.  Jaime Hegland spoke in regards to winter 

extra-curricular activities and the safety measures in place.  Schedules are still 

pending for all sports.  

Executive Committee: ​Motion was made by Janeen Anderson to approve Boys 

Basketball Hudl request of $1350, Girls Basketball Hudl request of $1350 and Boys 

Basketball Fast Model Services for $290.  Second made by Nancy Nachreiner.  All 

Requests approved.  



Meeting adjourned at 7:20 PM with a motion made by Dana Sanflteben and seconded 

by Rosie Morrey.  


